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DISPOSITION: MOTION TO MODIFY SCHEDULE GRANTED 

On February 16, 2018, Portland General Electric Company; PacifiCorp, dba Pacific Power; and 
Idaho Power Company (Joint Utilities) filed a motion to modify the procedural schedule to 
extend the due date for reply comments to February 26, 2018. The Joint Utilities request 

expedited consideration because reply comments are currently due February 21, 2018. 

The Joint Utilities report that Commission Staff, the Renewable Northwest, Industrial Customers 
of Northwest Utilities, and the Northwest and Intermountain Power Producers Coalition 
(participants who provided comments on February 14, 2018) support or do not oppose this 
motion. The Joint Utilities note that extending the deadline for reply comments will still provide 

the Commissioners and participants just over a week to review comments before the 
Commission workshop scheduled for March 6, 2018. 

For good cause shown, the motion is granted. Reply comments are due February 26, 2018. 

Dated this 20th day of February, 2018, at Salem, Oregon. 

Nolan Moser 
Administrative Law Judge 


